
Hello, 

my name is Miguel Fontecha and I live at  Lacasse blvd. I am emailing to say that 
my family is against the revised proposal set by Briday as it will negatively impact/ruin 
our neighbourhood. We have lived here for many years now and hope that we will be 
heard over a money-hungry developer. 

Thanks for your time, 

Miguel Fontecha 




